
 
11 April 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Good afternoon and welcome to the last Parent Bulletin of the Spring Term. 

For your information, below are some of the great celebrations and events that have taken place on 
campus this week as well as important information regarding students and future events. 

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:            ​

 ​
PE 5 days residential trip to Barcelona                               Year 9 Proud Stations 8.4.25   ​

                        ​

 
EASTER holiday celebrations begin 
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All Years ●​ Following our recent surveys with parents/carers, students and staff please see the 
letter HERE regarding mobile phones at BGLC. 

●​ Please see the letter HERE regarding our Culture Day on Wednesday 21st May. 

●​ Our Arbor School Shop has many useful items for sale, including a pencil case with all 
essential equipment included for just £1.50. It is called ‘Exams Pack Pencil Case’ in 
Arbor. 

●​ Please see exciting History opportunities in the Easter break - Roman Leicester & 
Roman Leicester 2 

Year 7 ●​ Year 7 Homework Club - this will begin again after the Easter break.  Please sign-up 
via Arbor —> Activities —> Clubs —> Year 7 Homework Club - Summer Term. 

●​ Year 7 Virtual Progress Evening - a reminder that this will take place online on 
Thursday 5th June. Closer to the event you will receive an email with details of how to 
book your appointments.  

Year 8 ●​ Progress Evening 01/05/25 - Please click here for the letter that was shared today 
regarding Progress Evening, taking place on Thursday 1st May face to face on campus. 
Bookings open this evening at 6pm and close on Tuesday 29th April at 11pm.   

Year 10 ●​ Year 10 Work Experience 2nd and 3rd July 2025 - click here for the letter to parents 
after details were shared with students during their assembly this week.  

Year 11 ●​ Please see the letter and related documents also shared with parents/carers via Arbor 
yesterday: 

Parent/Carer Letter 
Top 10 Tips 
Revision support for subjects 

Post 16  ●​ Year 12 letter - click here for the letter which includes information about forthcoming 
mock exams along with details of events over the coming weeks.  

●​ Year 13 letter with important information about Exams  - click here for the letter 

●​ Year 13 Prom - a reminder that tickets are still available via the Arbor School Shop. 
Food choices to be made via using the form here 
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By Aman Sanghera, Year 7(SHO) 


